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April 18, 2008 

 

Ms. Sally Bacon 

Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

Re:  April Quarterly FEC Form5 Report (01/01/08 - 03/31/08)   Planned Parenthood Action Fund Inc.  

 Identification Number C90005471 

 

Dear Ms. Bacon: 

 

This letter is intended to notify the Commission and the public at large that we fulfilled our electronic reporting 

obligation for the April Quarterly Report on April 15, 2008.  As you know, the current electronic filing specifications 

do not accommodate the ability to file a Form 5 Independent Expenditure Report which covers data filed in earlier 24- 

and 48-hour reporting periods.  Therefore in order to meet our public disclosure obligation, our vendor worked with 

Commission staff and ultimately filed the quarterly data (all of which had been disclosed on earlier filings) as if it 

were an Amended 48 hour report covering only March 31, 2008. 

 

In order to be clear, we are providing this additional explanatory notice.  As you know, both the Reports Analysis 

Division and the Electronic Filing Division have been notified about the filing difficulties, and we are assured that 

technical support is upgrading the system to allow for smoother filing in the future.  While it was suggested that a 

paper filing could also be submitted, we are satisfied that the data included on the filings posted electronically best 

provides the public with full disclosure of our activity.   

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Norman Greene 

Treasurer 


